

SWAP MODELERS MAY 2018 MEETING MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 6:30pm at the Club Field, Pat Murphy president presiding. April's meeting minutes were read and accepted. The treasurer's report was given and also accepted.

Art mentioned that there are still some members who have not yet renewed their membership.

One new prospective member was in attendance. Thomas said he had been at several of our events and was interested in joining.

Details for the upcoming "Fun Fly" were discussed.

Art Vail said that he had attended an "open house" at the PGRC club and didn't feel that they were as well organized as our events usually are.

Doc Blum suggested that we put on a pylon racing exhibition at one of our public events. Simon Thayil offered to help set it up and organize it.

Some details for the June 16 "Fun Fly" and training day were discussed.

Dave Zisow thanked everyone who had helped and encouraged him with his P 38 project.

Show and tell

Bob Kelliher showed two wooden boxes he built. They were nicely crafted, one from African mahogany and the other from striped mahogany. One was designed to carry transmitters and the other was for tools and accessories.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm, 21 members attending. Next meeting will be at 6:30 pm, June 18th at the Club Field.